
 
 
 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
The Town of Waterboro Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
September 7, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall. The purpose of this public hearing is to 
hear comment on proposed amendments to the General Assistance Ordinance.  
 
The Public Hearing will be aired on the local cable station Channel 5 or 1302 and live 
streamed on the Town’s website.  Questions and comments may be submitted by email to: 
waterboro@waterboro-me.gov up to the morning beforehand. 
 
  

 

mailto:waterboro@waterboro-me.gov

